
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

All Saints School 
 

January 2019  

 

Dear Friends: 

 

On behalf of everyone at All Saints School, we trust that your initial months with us are 

matching the hopes of when you recently joined our community. We’re fortunate to have your 

energy and support in making this, our 82nd year, our best ever. 

 

One of our favorite annual traditions, our benefit dinner and auction, is Saturday, March 2. I 

wanted to personally reach out to tell you about it and to invite you to join in the fun of our 

biggest night of the year. You’ll want to hold the date and book a sitter! 

 

“The Streets of New Orleans: A Mardi Gras Party” is our theme. My hope is that you’ll be able 

to join us in making new friends, having a great time, and finding ways to support the school. 

We have something for everyone, including: 

● Silent auction that includes appetizers, music, drinks and raffle sales 

● Dinner seated with anyone you choose (or we’ll gladly match you) 

● Live auction with many exciting packages 

● A raffle to win free tuition for a year for one student 

 

We’re building out a website where you can learn much more about what we’ve got in the 

works. Check it out after Feb. 1: www.allsaintsportland.com/auction.  

 

Dress is “Mardi Gras festive,” which is whatever you want it to be. Colorful attire, beads, maybe 

even masks? Bourbon Street?  Masquerade?  It is up to you!  Green, gold and purple are the 

traditional colors of Mardi Gras season, so if one of those happen to be a favorite of yours, 

you’re in luck!  

 

If you have any questions, operators are standing by! Just contact auction chair, Jessica Traynor, 

at jessicamorgantraynor@gmail.com. We can’t wait to welcome you to the fun.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jon Myers 

Principal 

 
601 NE Cesar E. Chavez Blvd. 

Portland, Oregon 97232 

Office: 503-236-6205  Fax: 503-236-0781 
www.allsaintsportland.com 
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